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About this property
 

Residential land for salein Sisattanakdistrict,
Vientiane capital
We offer you this land with a total area of 702 m2.
This development land is located in quiet village
which is not far from the key point in the city.
Recently, it consists of an old house; it needs some
repairs and refreshment before moving in it or
demolishes it to build a new one. Fence is
surrounded in this plot. It is near the main asphalt
road which is easily accessible to the city. From the
inside you will be able to enjoy wonderful nature
views, stunning views, meadow views and village
views. The property is connected to the communal
electricity and water system.
Within a short distance from the property there is a
bus stop. In the neighborhood you can find a bank
and a school and a town hall. Additionally, the area
provides the following amenities for a pleasant and
comfortable living and entertainment: a restaurant
and food market. It is also worth-mentioning that
there is no heavy industry in a close proximity. 
Viewings
we are ready to organize a viewing of this property
at a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have viewings arranged. We can help
you.
Property reservation
If you are interesting in this land and decide to
purchase it,we will start the preparation of the
necessary documents for completion of the deal.
Please contact the responsible estate agent for more
information about the purchase procedure and the
payment methods.
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